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38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Belvoir Special School  
School Captains 
Congratulations to the following students 
who were elected as school captains by the 
senior students and staff last week. Our 
School Captains for 2020 are Brody Crisp, 
Chelsea Pazsa & Jordan Sherlock.  
Our Vice Captains are Sam Barker and Emily 
Schofield.  
Our captains for each of the Sports teams are:  
Mitta: Ethan Clark, Kiewa: Kaleb McBurnie, 
Murray: Angel Hawkins and Hume: Matilda 
Stanton. Congratulations to each of our  
Captains, we look forward to them leading 
students across the year. 
 
School Council Vacancies 
Nominations for Belvoir’s School Council 
are now open.   
Belvoir’s School Council is made up of 9 
elected Parent Representatives, 4 elected  
Department of Education Representatives and 
1 Co-opted Community Representative.   
The community representative, elected  
representatives from the parent community 
and the Department are elected for a period of 
2 years.  This year we have 5 retiring Parent  
representatives and 2 retiring DET  
representatives. Our retiring parent  
representatives are: Jason Voll, Tracey 
Kellock, Darren Maxfield, Rhonda Strauss 
and Roslyn Mullavey. 
The retiring DET members are Margaret  
Kinnell and Cas Porter.  All of these people 
are able to re-nominate for their positions 
should they wish.   
If you are interested in being a part of our 
school council please contact the school for a 
nomination form or have a chat to one of our 
current or retiring school councilors for more 
information.  School Council meets twice per 
term.  Currently this is on a Wednesday  
evening from 6:00 – 8:00pm.   
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Student Absences 
A reminder to all parents to ensure that 
they inform the school when their child is 
going to be away or when they return from 
an absence.  All non-explained absences 
will cause an email to be sent to families 
and this should remind them to complete 
an absence explanation form.   
If you get an email and you believe that 
your child should be at school or has been 
marked absent by mistake, please give us a 
call as soon as possible.  This will ensure 
that we check our information and make 
sure that the student is where they are sup-
posed to be and is not missing. 
Students who have extended unexplained 
absences of more than two days will re-
ceive a call from the school asking for an 
explanation from the parents. 
Thank you to all of those families who do 
complete absence notifications each day.  
This greatly assists the staff in the office 
each day. 
              - Jamie Gay  Principal   

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Year 7 Immunisations 

Monday 24th February 9.00am 

Swim Carnival 

6th March @ Albury Swim Centre 

Labour Day Public Holiday 

Monday 9th March 

School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 11th March, 6.00pm 

Last Day Term 1 

Friday 27th March 

BOOK CLUB DUE TODAY! 
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Class 20 was nominated for working hard and helping each other at 

various times. They also happily welcomed another class into their 

room when the other class was not able to be in their own. Well 

Done Class 20!! 

This Weeks Class of the Week is: 
Room 20! 

This Weeks Purple Moments 
Jayden Room 16 

Nominated for following  

instructions in a respectful and timely 

manner. 

Will C Room 20 

Nominated for great socialising in the 

yard. 

Maddy C Room 1 

Nominated for following  

instructions and making safe choices. 

Angus Room 16 

Nominated for following  

instructions by completing his  

morning routine before the bell.  

Declan F Room 5 

Nominated for following  

instructions. 

Jayden H Room 8 

Nominated for achieving a goal 

and working great during literacy 

rotations. 

Kowan B Room 24 

Nominated for helping a friend. 

Jett Room 6  

Nominated for following  

instructions and doing great work 

during literacy rotations. 
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We would like to welcome our new student Kobe and new ES Rachael to 
our school and into our class.  Students are adjusting well to Purple Pod 

and becoming familiar with the routines and expectations within our room.  

They have been keen to participate in our daily morning meetings, PBS 
sessions and class discussions which is wonderful to see. 

This term in Literacy we are looking at Recounts and what is involved in 
retelling the events of a story. Students will continue to listen to  

different texts and identify the 5 W’s in the story - Who? What? 
Where? When? Why?    

In Maths we have enjoyed looking at data and graphing class information. 
We are now focusing on measurement, in particular- Length. Students in 
our class have participated in various group games and cooking sessions, 

which they have shown great interest in.  

In our term topic ‘Body and Mind’, we have started looking at ways to 
keep our mind and body healthy, through exercise and mindfulness  

activities; as well as looking at our body and the physical changes we go 
through.  

We are looking forward to more fun and exciting activities during the 
term.  

 

ROOM 23 NEWS 
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ROOM 7 NEWS! 

Room 7 has had a fantastic start to 
2020 – we have enjoyed outings with 

Room 9 to local parks and the  
Wodonga library. We have been  
learning about ourselves and our  

emotions as well as learning to add 
numbers. We love to use dice to  

practise our addition and enjoy playing 
games as a group.  
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Room 1 

travels to 
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This term in art students are exploring a range of art 
 making experiences as we learn about colour and  

 self-portraits. Students have begun to create their own 
self-portraits and explore basic colour theory. Students in 

yellow pod have made bright colour wheel flowers while 
learning primary and secondary colours. Green Pod   

 students have explored the work of Sandra Silberzweig 
while creating self portraits. Purple pod students how the 
art they create can showcase their likes and dislikes while 
Orange Pod students are participating in an artist study of 

Charlie and Eddie Proudfoot.  

Art Room News 
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CONTACT  DETAILS 

Could all families please make sure that 

they inform the school office whenever 

they have any changes to any of their 

contact details e.g.. home/mobile 

phone numbers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up to date    

information in case of emergencies.   

School Athletics -  House Groups 

Students, Staff and Parents are put into groups according to their 

surnames. Each group has a name and colour and its requested 

that  everyone wears clothing the colour of the house they are 

allocated to.  

Surnames between           Colour       Name  

A-D   =         Red   -Mitta  

E-K  =         Green   -Murray  

L-Q  =         Blue           -Kiewa  

R-Z  =         Yellow       -Hume 

Electronic Version of the Newsletter 

Would you like to receive the school newsletter via email? 

As our school is going green, to save on using excess paper we would like to offer you the option of having the newsletter 

sent to you electronically.  If you like this idea please fill in and return the slip below to the office, or email Andrea at: 

gray.andrea.j@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 

Yes,  I would like to have my weekly newsletter emailed to me: 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

Email address/s ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Check Out Our  

School’s Web Page! 

 

As many of you may already know,  

Belvoir has created a Web page. You 

can access the page by going on to 

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, 

share  information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individu-

al students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and 

family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 
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Swimming Carnival Permission 
Belvoir’s annual swimming carnival will be held on Friday 6th March (9:30—2:30) at the Albury Swim Centre. 

On the day students will need to wear swimmers, sun smart hat and sunscreen.  Students will be bussed to 

and from the carnival, leaving the school at approximately 930am and returning 230pm. 

 

Please note: To ensure the safety of all students, parents /carers of students in prep classes must attend on the 

day to assist with your child’s supervision. 

 

A free sausage sizzle will be provided for students at lunch and the pool canteen will be open throughout the 

day to purchase snacks. The pool will also open their slide to students throughout the day and again with your 

written permission your child can use this facility. 

Please complete the following permission slip and return to the office by Friday 21st February 

Regards,  

Ross Hayward PE Specialist & Sports Coordinator  

 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

I_________________________ give permission for my child/children__________________________________       

 

______________________________________________________to participate in the annual swimming carnival 

at the Albury Swim Centre.  I also give permission for my child/children to be bussed to and from the venue. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ Dated: _____________________ 

 

 

I also give permission for my child/children to use the slide on the day of the carnival. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________ Dated: ___________________________ 
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